
Good morning everyone and Happy Valentines Day! As always I’m grateful to be of 
service to this body. I attended region via Zoom on January 17th and the next ARSC 
meeting will be March 21st.  
  
Positions available include Regional treasurer, alt treasurer, two positions available on 
the BOD, and multiple web masters. 
There is a desperate need for trusted servants at the regional level. 
  
The RD and RDA included in their report the possibility of holding a service committee 
assembly every two months. This will be in addition to all service learning events and 
will not replace any. 
  
Arcna reports the fundraiser went well and are looking into summer or fall to hold the 
convention.  
  
H&I had 8 new members attend their subcommittee meeting since their last meeting in 
January and have had 13 new sponsees BTW since November.  Inmates who have 
completed the steps are looking into the possibility of working the traditions. 
  
PR sent out a document containing meeting reopening “best practices”, and I have 
emailed it to YASC secretary. There is talk about possibly printing meeting directories 
soon.   
  
In closing I would like to thank those who have stepped up to be of service and continue 
to make the dream work. Despite this, the ARSC has made it known that the GSR 
assemblies and various learning workshops are typically poorly attended. Please 
encourage your homegroup members and GSRs to attend such events. 
  
Stay safe and stay clean 
DJ J RCM1 
  
 


